Navigating the CARES Act and Loan Repayments

Legislation was recently passed by Congress to help ease some of the financial impact of the
COVID-19 crisis. Your workplace savings plan may offer the ability to delay loan repayments
until 12/31/2020. If you are experiencing financial challenges due to COVID-19 and need to
delay your loan repayments, please follow the steps below.

Go to NetBenefits.com:

* Access the “Quick Links” dropdown and select “Loans or Withdrawals”

» Click on “Learn about deferring your loan repayments”

+ If eligible, please follow the self-certification steps to defer your loan repayments until 12/31/2020

even more resources and information to help you

Visit the COVID-19 Resource Center to access
navigate through these uncertain times. .
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